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Gladwin County Democratic Party
June Report, 2023
 
Gladwin County Democratic Party will be hosting an information booth at the County Fair from July 10 - 15. Party members will be attending the monthly food bank give away on July 15th as well. We squirted the crowd with water as they watched our annual 4th of July Parade from our float that held the theme, “We are Champions of Democracy”.  On June 24th our chair attended the MDSCC meeting in Dearborn with other members of the 2nd Congressional District.  Our County Democratic Newsletter is due to come in July and it will feature articles about the 4 upcoming Countywide votes in August of 2023. The revision of our Bylaws have been approved by the MDP and will be ready to be voted on during the July 25, monthly meeting.
 
Thanks, for this opportunity to share with you some of things going on in our party,
Michael Fields
GCDP/Chair
retiredmichaelfields@gmail.com
